
SERVICES FOR THE BENEFICE 

June 2022 

Rector: The Rev’d Sarah Jenkins, The Rectory, 135 Poplar Hill, Stowmarket IP14 2AY 01449 676065 
Associate Priest: The Rev’d Canon Pauline Higham, The Rectory, Woodland Close, Onehouse IP14 3HL 01449 771791 

Please contact the Reverend Canon Pauline on paulinehigham@googlemail.com if you would like details of 
how to join any of the Zoom services.  

5 June:    Pentecost, Platinum Jubilee Sunday 
Acts 2.1-21, Psalm 104.26-end, Romans 8.14-17, John 14.8-27 

  9.00 am Holy Communion  Little Finborough 
  9.30 am Service on the Green  Harleston 
  9.30 am Sung Eucharist  Buxhall 
11.00 am All Age Worship  Combs 
11.00 am Holy Communion  Great Finborough 
  3.00 pm Thanksgiving Service  Onehouse 
  6.00 pm Jubilee Songs of Praise  Zoom Meeting 

12 June: Trinity Sunday  
Proverbs 8.1-4, 22-31, Psalm 8, Romans 5.1-5, John 16.12-15 

  9.30 am Morning Worship    Shelland 

  9.30 am Holy Communion    Buxhall 

11.00 am Morning Worship     Great Finborough 

11.00 am Holy Communion    Onehouse 

19 June: 1st Sunday after Trinity  

Continuous: 1 Kings 19.1-15, Psalms 42, 43, Galatians 3.23-end, Luke 8.26-39 

Related: Isaiah 65.1-9, Psalm 22.19-28, Galatians 3.23-end, Luke 8.26-39 

  9.30 am Holy Communion    Harleston 

11.00 am  Family Communion    Combs 

  3.00 pm Flower Service    Buxhall 

  6.00 pm Evensong    Little Finborough 

  6.00 pm Compline    Zoom Service 

26 June: 2nd Sunday after Trinity  

Continuous: 2 Kings 2.1-2, 6-14, Psalm 77.11-end, Galatians 5.1, 13-25, Luke 9.51-end 

Related: 1 Kings 19.15-end, Psalm 16, Galatians 5.1, 13-25, Luke 9.51-end 

  9.30 am  Morning Worship    Buxhall 

  9.30 am  Holy Communion    Shelland 

11.00 am Morning Worship / Patronal Festival    Onehouse 

11.00 am Holy Communion    Great Finborough 

  4.00 pm Hymns and Pimms!    Great Finborough 

Weekday Services 

9.30 am on Wednesday Holy Communion  Trinity Hall, Onehouse 

10.00 am on Saturday Morning Prayer  Zoom Meeting 

There is no longer a requirement for worshippers to wear face coverings.  However please 
continue to sanitise your hands when attending church in order to minimise any possible 

risk of transmission of the virus.  Many thanks. 

 
All Welcome! 

Whether you are a regular worshipper or a visitor to our churches this Sunday, you 
will find a warm welcome at any of our services 

 


